CEO Log: Baldwin August 6th – 12th, 2017 Log #32 Page #1

7th Responded to information pertaining to a deck building activity. Visited with Bradley and Amber Bouchard, 497 Bridgton Road. Information revealed that the new deck was replacing the old rotten structure. A farmers roof is being added. Also a 9'x9' shed has been established, but this comes within the new ordinance that a "1st shed less than 144 sq. ft." is exempt from permit.

Visited Ed Dwyer's new timber frame house, Murch Road. The shell has been erected but a lot more needs completion.

8th Upon request, visit David Marion, South Pond, pertaining to lot size and possible usage. Marion (and father) have been a long time occupant of this property. The lot size is too small to divide and place another resident for a relative. However, a RV trailer may be parked and occupied for the regulated 7 months per year. No further action.

10th Justin Gibbons & Aaron Dunning attended planning board meeting. They were seeking a "minor subdivision" on land along Senator Black Road. To expedite this request, planning board arranged schedule to accommodate request. (meetings to be continued Aug 24th & Sept. 12th.)

Wes.